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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION I

631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA19406

June 26, 1979

Pennsylvania Power & Light Company
"'ATTN: Mr. Norman W. Curtis

Vice President
Engineering and Construction (N-4)

2 North Ninth Street
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101

Gentlemen:

The enclosed IE Circular 79-10 is provided as an early notification of a

possibly significant matter. It is expected that recipients will review the
information for possible applicability to their facilities. No specific
action or response is requested at this time. If further NRC evaluations

so'ndicate,an IE Bulletin will be issued to recommend or request specific
licensee actions. If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact
this office.

Sincerely,

oyce H. Grier
'rector

Enclosures:
1. IE Circular No. 79-10
2. List of IE Circulars Issued

in Last Twelve Months

cc w/encls:
A. R. Sabol, Manager, Nuclear equality Assurance
W. E. Barberich, Licensing Engineer
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